
Westchester Surrogate’s Court will be 

handling only essential matters 

starting on March 17, 2020 for an 

indefinite amount of time. 

All calendar matters and conferences 

will be rescheduled for a future date. 

For ESSENTIAL MATTERS contact: 
  

Johanna O’Brien, Chief Clerk 

Westchester Surrogate’s Court 

914-824-5626 - jkobrien@nycourts.go 

- Or- 

Lakisha Hickson, Chief Clerk 

Westchester Supreme & County Courts 

914-824-5208 - lhickson@nycourts.qov


